
 
 
Our Ref:  096 15 
 
22nd June 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
A Scripture Union Retreat for Students in Year 9 – Friday 26th June 
 
Students in Year 9 will be participating in a retreat day organised by Scripture Union and  
St. Margaret’s.  The purpose of the day is to help the young people explore issues around Crime & 
Punishment, Forgiveness and Reconciliation. These matters will be explored through personal 
reflection, art, drama and team building as well as time all together as a year group.  The day will 
be presented from a Christian perspective allowing students to explore God in ourselves, in each 
other and communities. 
 
The event will take place on Friday 26th June in school. 
 

 Students should wear their own clothes 
 Students should bring a pair of training shoes (or wear a pair) 
 Lunch will be provided in school as normal 
 Students should arrive in school at normal time and will finish school at normal 

time 
 There is no cost. 

 
I hope you will agree with me that this is a wonderful experience for your son to participate in.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Penketh 
Vice Principal 
 


